
Asbestos Management/Notification: 

Availability of the Asbestos Management Plan:  Part 763.93(G)(4) of the 

Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) regulations implementing the Asbestos 

Hazard Emergency Response Act of 1987, (AHERA) requires annual notification 

of parent and employee organizations of the availability of the district’s asbestos 

management plan.  The management plan identifies the location of asbestos 

containing building materials, its condition and friability and the response action to 

be taken.  The management plan is on file in the Custodial Office.  It will be made 

available for inspection within five (5) working days of receipt of a written request.  

Please contact Doreen Martin at 585-593-5510 ext 1241. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


